
                                         STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                                          SELECTMEN  

           MEETING MINUTES MARCH 7, 2022 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Jamison Hines. 

Last meeting for #34 Jamison Hines.  

The selectmen were invited to join the Conservation Committee for the rail trail meeting.  

Arthur Johnson submitted his driveway permit .  He spoke with the selectmen about the location of the 

driveway and how he would be assigned a house number. He also asked about how to remove his house 

from the current use. John Davis felt the application was incomplete.  

John Davis reported the culverts were not checked on the Dan Johnson driveway application.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The signed the EFTPS. 

Dickie Davis turned his Intent Notice of Excavation and his Report of Excavation for his gravel tax (1150 

yards of gravel removed.) 

 The selectmen signed the PA 29 applications for the assessment for review.  

Bruce Smith replied to Matson and corrected the review.  

Jay Croteau emailed Kofoeld  to Karen Relo.  

Bruce Smith is working on the FEMA response for entitled funding project 4139 for completion of scope 

of work.  

The selectmen discussed the addendum to the excavation permit.  

Bruce Smith called Cornwall regarding the boundary markers for the Dodge property. He referred her to 

Dave Brooks.  

The selectmen reviewed the Highway budget year to date.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Jamison Hines seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes. Jay Croteau posted the minutes to the website.  

Jay Croteau will upgrade the laptop to Windows 11 for town meeting. 

Bruce Smith is working of FTP file for Avitar, changes for Clooney , transfer for Voisine, and campground 

lots.  

Carol Lothrop spoke with the selectmen about the corrections to the school warrant.  

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Jamison Hines seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn. The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      


